North Middle School

Site Based Council

May 26, 2010

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, May 26, 2010 at 5:00 in the Main Office Conference room.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, and Steve McCullough.  Lindsey Garced was absent.

Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Policies:  There were no new policies to discuss.

Planning:  The Council discussed the SIG Grant the Ms. McGray is applying for.  The three positions available in the grant, along with a JROTC position, need to be added to the CSIP.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the change to the CSIP and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion was passed.
Budget:  The FY11 budget is still not available.  The official budget from the state has not been passed yet.

Student Achievements:  The A/B Honor Roll will be available at the next meeting.  Ms. McGray announced that the Wrestling Team came in second in the State Tournament.  The G-Force was recognized in Frankfort for their work in recycling and energy management.  Our school was named as a Green & Healthy School.
SWIS Report:  The Council compared the total in school and out of school suspensions. The numbers are improved over last year.

New Business:  Ms. Freeman made a motion was made to approve the SIG Grant and Ms. Abell seconded.  The motion to approve the SIG Grant was approved.

The Council will wait to address the dress code after the faculty discusses any changes they would like to see made.

The Parent SBDM Election will be June 10, 2010 for the one open position.  The elementary schools received a letter for the 5th grade students to take home and a one call was made to the NMS students.
New Hires:
Mandy Hanson
Math



Timothy Purcell
Math



Steve Everage
Language Arts



Brandon Quick
Language Arts

Next SBDM Meeting:  Ms. Shepherd made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Ms. Freeman seconded.  The next meeting will be Wednesday, June 2, 2010.
